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PHFA is currently seeking LPAs to service this area. 

NOTE: The information provided on each Participating Local Program Administrator county page is updated and maintained by 
the Homeownership Programs Department. Questions or concerns regarding this list should be directed to the  
Homeownership Programs Department.




